
Rules Committee, 

I am writing to express my support for HB2927. All votes should count in our elections and the 

current system does not support that. I want our presidents to be elected by the popular vote, not an 

outdated electoral college vote.  

Please work to equalize the vote and create positive changes to our voting system! 

Thank you  

Gina Sander  
ggrabelsander@gmail.com  
8134 SE Mill St. #43  
Portland, Oregon 97215 
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